
WHEN: SEPTEMBER 18TH, 2024 AT 6:30 

WHERE: UPPER LAKE PARK KIWANIS PAVILION 

554 N LAKE ST, PORT WASHINGTON, WI. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

PJ EGAN (920)-265-2364 OR SCOUTINGPW53074@GMAIL.COM 

 
“THE OPINIONS EXPRESSED (INFORMATION PROVIDED) ARE NOT SPONSORED OR 

ENDORSED BY THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OR ITS PERSONNEL” 

Scan the QR code 
to Join today!  

 
 
 
 

The annual national registration  
fee is non-refundable. 


